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July 7, 2022 
 

 
SENT BY EMAIL ONLY 

amber.lapointe@portcolborne.ca 
 

 
 
Amber LaPointe, City Clerk 
City of Port Colborne 
66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne, Ontario 
L3K 3C8 
 
Dear Ms. LaPointe: 

 
Re: City of Port Colborne Resolution – Catch and Release Justice 
 
At its Public Meeting held June 23, 2022, the Regional Municipality of Niagara Police Services 
Board considered a Service report dated May 31, 2022 submitted in accordance with Board 
direction at the April 21, 2022 meeting for the Service to provide feedback on correspondence 
received from the City of Port Colborne on March 4, 2022 with respect to a resolution calling 
on Federal and Provincial Governments to make improvements to the release of offenders 
known as “Catch and Release Justice”. 
 
The following motion was passed: 
 

“That the report be forwarded to the City of Port Colborne Council Members.  
Carried.” 

 
Further to Board direction, I have enclosed a copy of the report for the information of Port 
Colborne Council Members.   
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
Deb Reid 
Executive Director 
 
Encl. 
 
c. Mayor B. Steele, City of Port Colborne 

Chief of Police B. MacCulloch, Niagara Regional Police Service 
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